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Dear MercyCare Newman Outside School Hours Care families, 

 

MercyCare has been providing outside school hours care to Newman College for the past 13 years, and we 

would like to thank the school and families for your continued support over these years. Through our 

collaborative partnership, we have been able to provide a safe, stimulating, and caring environment for 

your child. 

 

I am writing to inform you that MercyCare has made the difficult decision to allow OSHClub to take over the 

service from 7th December 2023. This decision has not been made lightly, but I want to firstly assure you 

that the transition from MercyCare to OSHClub will be smooth, with minimal disruption to the children and 

families using the service.  

 

As part of the transfer, MercyCare staff will provide OSHClub a comprehensive handover to ensure your 

child continues to receive the best education and care possible.   

 

The educators have really enjoyed being a part of the Newman College community and will miss all the 

children and families dearly. We sincerely wish you and your family all the best for the future.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns you would like to raise, please speak with MercyCare Operations 

Manager Carissa Mowll on 0468 809 851, or email MercyCare_ELC@mercycare.com.au, or Newman 

College on 9204 9444.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Rosina Smith 

Executive Director, MercyCare Early Learning Services 

 

 


